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Dear Sir/Madam

How many more reports are going to be undertaken before the SoS rejects this ludicrous
business plan from RSP for the development of Manston Airport into a polluting Cargo
Hub?! Ove Arup assessors have whole-heartedly agreed with the Planning Inspectorate
(and rightly so) on the conclusion that RSP's plans are not needed in the South East or
elsewhere within our country! Stop trying to look for a needle in a haystack (which clearly
isn't there) in order to try and get this joke of a business plan operational. The final nail
needs to be firmly placed in Manston Airport's coffin once and for all. Do the right thing
for the people in this area, and the environment, and reject this DCO application as this
joke of a Cargo Hub proposal has gone on for far too long!

Yours faithfully

Suzanne Horne




